
Queensland Centre for Domestic and Family Violence Research
Creating and Sharing Knowledge

Not Now, Not Ever Research Symposium
An open letter from Associate Professor Annabel Taylor

DETAILS

Date: 
Thursday 23rd February - 
Friday 24th February

Time: 
08:45am to 5:00pm

Venue: 
Ocean International
1 Bridge Road
Mackay Q 4740
07 4957 2044

Fees: 
Student: 	 $350 pp
Full Fee: 	 $500 pp

Includes:
Day 1: Morning tea, Lunch, 
Afternoon tea and Twilight 
Event.
Day 2: Networking 
Breakfast, Time Out Tai 
Chi, Morning tea and 
Lunch.

Registration opens 
12th December 2016
Please note numbers are 
limited!

On behalf of the Not Now, Not Ever Research Symposium 
Organising Group- Professor Heather Douglas, Associate 
Professor Molly Dragiewicz, Dr Kathleen Baird and Dr 
Deborah Walsh- I extend a warm invitation to join us and 
the QCDFVR team in Mackay next year.

The inaugural Queensland Gendered Violence Research 
Symposium will be held in Mackay on the 23rd and 24th 
February 2017.

Our time together in Mackay will be a chance to meet with 
the State’s researchers who are building the evidence 
base to prevent and respond to domestic and family 
violence and sexual assault.  

We hope to see researchers at all levels who are working 
in the field of gendered violence, as well as practitioners 
and policy makers from the range of sectors associated 
with gendered violence, in our tropical city.

The Agenda will include keynote speaker/s, presentations, 
small group interactions, and one-on-one time with 
research mentors.  

Please join us.

Yours sincerely

Annabel
Contact QCDFVR on 07 4940 3320 
for further information.


